Hello parents!
Need trustworthy, nearby, and low-priced babysitting? Because you deserve enjoying your evenings out, Babysitters are coming to Eastgate on Saturday, December 10th from 5:00-8:00! This event is primary open to both Westgate and Eastgate residents. If we have spots open, the event will be open to off campus residents too. 
When: Saturday, December 10th from 5:00 PM until 8:00 PM
Who: Five experienced babysitters will take care of the children (Now 14 months and up. They should be well walkers to be admitted at the babysitting night)
How Much: $8/child
Where: Eastgate Lounge

We'll have special activities planned for the night, and a simple dinner will be provided for the children. Registration will be required, and is already opened. Click here to register. 

Important Notes:
1. A Late fee will be charged if you pick up your child late:
A. $10 for less than 30 minutes

B. $14 for more than 30 minutes up to an hour

C. $14 for each additional hour
2. There are 20 spots available. So hurry and sign up now!  

Babysitting nights are sponsored through a Graduate Student Life Grant.         
Questions? Suggestions? Contact us!
Pedro and Laura  (eastgate-pc@mit.edu) 

Anders and Anna (eastgate-president@mit.edu)
